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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
My details are as follows:
 
Laura Drew 
Unique reference – 20032249

07817 755 222
 
I represent Barnard Castle Town Council, and intend to attend in person for both
sessions on the 29th, and the session on the 30th.
 
If the questions are not raised by other parties, we would like to understand what
assessment was done to investigate the predicted impact on heritage
buildings/landmarks with Barnard Castle, and understand the traffic modelling
undertaken – the documents that we have been working with for the last three years
seem to have changed dramatically at the last minute (though still have not been
circulated to all interested parties), and we need to understand how these were
produced. For clarity, these questions are specific to the analysis between the “black”
and “blue” routes in Section 8 of the plan (Cross Lanes to Rokeby).
 
I would appreciate confirmation that I am eligible to attend.
 
Many thanks,
Laura
 
 
From: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 November 2022 16:11
To: Laura Drew >
Cc: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: A66 hearings - 29th November onwards, Witham Hall - registration
 
Hi Laura,
 
You can register via email, in response to this email.
Please take a look at the Rule 6 Letter before answering.
Please fill out the following:

Name and unique reference number (found at the top of any letter or email
from the Planning Inspectorate)
Email address (if available) and contact telephone number
Name and unique reference number of any person/organisation that you are
representing (if applicable)
For blended events, confirmation of whether you will participate virtually or in
person

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010062/TR010062-000757-A66%20Rule%206%20Letter.pdf
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